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In'2002, the Ohio Lions Foundation
offered matching funds to all Ohio Lions
Clubs that were interested in providing
their local public libraries with a “Low
Vision Reader;” that is, 2 machine which

- would greatly magnify written pages to
enhance the reading capability of the
- visually challenged.

The North Royalton Lions asked
Caroline Vicchiarelli, the North Royalton
library director, to attend a meeting to

Lions donate "Low Vision Reader" tolibrary

address the need for the machine. The
Lions then fully embraced the proposal
and proceded to provide the matching
funds for the Low Vision Reader.

After being put ona waiting list, num-
ber 38 in line, the North Royalton Lions
proudly presented the Low Vision Reader
to the North Royalton Public Library
where it has been installed and is cur-
rently available for use.

North Royalton Library Director, Caroline Vicchiarelli, demonstrates a "Low
Vision Reader" to Lions president, Andy Kolbus (left), Neil Sheely, and Dave

Harrison. Bob Ahrens, Lion who initiated the project, i

is missing from photo.




